
   

 

January 20, 2023 

 

 

 

Parents and Guardians, 

Kindergarten registration for 2023-2024 school year is now available.  Please visit 

the District’s website and go to the “REGISTRATION” tab for all the details. 

The Middle School Talent Show is scheduled for Friday, February 3, in the Middle 

School Auditorium.  Doors will open at 6:45 p.m.  The cost is $5 for adults and $2 

for students.  If you have any questions please contact Mrs. Ruffing at the Middle 

School.   

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 

different events.   

The next two-hour early dismissal for professional development will be Friday, 

January 27. 

 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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